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The Autorité publishes its notice on the provision of informal guidance 

to companies with questions on the compatibility of their projects with a 

sustainability objective with competition rules 

Consistent with its commitment to sustainability, the Autorité wants to support 

undertakings that wish to pursue projects in the area of sustainability. To that 

end and after having submitted a draft version to public consultation, the Autorité

is today publishing a notice providing a framework for the provision of informal 

guidance to companies with questions on the compatibility of their projects with 

competition rules. 
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